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Dear Dr. Wogman: ' M$??. C'

9 Q- ; '
I have reviewed your monthly report for the " Environmental Clea /(' /
Standards" (B-2216) for January,1982, and have the following commQtsW' /

c-
1) Your discussion of the comparison of results obtained using the

different measurement systems (e.g., grab-sampling, RPISU, and
Track Etch) should be finalized and incorporated in the final
report. See my previous letter to you (dated February 7, 1982) for
my detailed comments.

2) Coments by the DOE on your draft report have not been received yet
but I will send them to you as soon as they are available. However,
you should proceed at this time to finalize your report considering
the comments of the State and EPA as detailed in my latest letter
to you. Your final draft report is due by March 31, 1982.

3) Your Financial Statement for January, 1982 was acceptable.

All other aspects of your January,1982 report were adequate. The
actions taken by this letter are considered to be within the scope of
thecurrentcontract(B-2216). No changes to costs or delivery of

| contracted products is authorized. Please notify me immediately if you
believe this letter would result in changes or delivery of contract
products. j

ORICM inUED BY
Gregory G. Eadie
Operating Facility Section II

. Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
| Division of Waste Management

CC: R. Perkins - Pf!L |g J. Young - PNL
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C4Battelle
Pacific Northwest Laboratories
P.O. Box 999
Richland, Washington U.S.A. 99352
Telephone (509: FTS 444-4448

February 12, 1982 Telex 15-2r4

Mr. Gregory G. Eadie
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Eadie:

Enclosed is the letter report on " Environmental Cleanup Standards"
(B-2216) for the month of January 1982.

Very truly yours,

s> sue N

J. A. Young
Research Scientist
Physical Sciences Department

$. /1)]J bG UN $b// W
R. W. Perkins / N. 'A. Wogman N
Associate Department Manager Project Manager

JAY:mfm cc: Mr. Ross A. Scarano, NMSS (1)
Office of the Director, NMSS

Attn: Program Support (1)
Dr. H. J. Pettengill, NMSS (1)

Encl. Mr. J. B. Martin, NMSS (1)


